Finding Winnie The True Story Of The Worlds Most Famous Bear
Yeah, reviewing a books Finding Winnie The True Story Of The Worlds Most Famous Bear could add your near contacts listings. This is just one of the solutions for you
to be successful. As understood, deed does not recommend that you have wonderful points.
Comprehending as without difficulty as promise even more than new will meet the expense of each success. next to, the broadcast as without difficulty as keenness of
this Finding Winnie The True Story Of The Worlds Most Famous Bear can be taken as with ease as picked to act.

imagination can make in any life.
Winnie's Great War Lindsay Mattick 2018-09-18 From the creative team behind the
bestselling, Caldecott Medal--winning Finding Winnie comes an extraordinary
wartime adventure seen through the eyes of the world's most beloved bear. Here is
a heartwarming imagining of the real journey undertaken by the extraordinary bear
who inspired Winnie-the-Pooh. From her early days with her mama in the Canadian
forest, to her remarkable travels with the Veterinary Corps across the country and
overseas, and all the way to the London Zoo where she met Christopher Robin Milne
and inspired the creation of the world's most famous bear, Winnie is on a great
war adventure. This beautifully told story is a triumphant blending of deep
research and magnificent imagination. Infused with Sophie Blackall's irresistible
renderings of an endearing bear, the book is also woven through with entries from
Captain Harry Colebourn's real wartime diaries and contains a selection of
artifacts from the Colebourn Family Archives. The result is a one-of-a-kind
exploration into the realities of war, the meaning of courage, and the indelible
power of friendship, all told through the historic adventures of one extraordinary
bear.
Finding Winnie Lindsay Mattick 2015-10-20 A #1 New York Times Bestseller and
Winner of the Caldecott Medal about the remarkable true story of the bear who
inspired Winnie-the-Pooh. In 1914, Harry Colebourn, a veterinarian on his way to
tend horses in World War I, followed his heart and rescued a baby bear. He named
her Winnie, after his hometown of Winnipeg, and he took the bear to war. Harry
Colebourn's real-life great-granddaughter tells the true story of a remarkable
friendship and an even more remarkable journey--from the fields of Canada to a
convoy across the ocean to an army base in England... And finally to the London
Zoo, where Winnie made another new friend: a real boy named Christopher Robin.
Before Winnie-the-Pooh, there was a real bear named Winnie. And she was a girl!
Sergeant Billy Mireille Messier 2019-09-17 A delightful tale inspired by the true
story of a brave goat war hero. Perfect for fans of Finding Winnie and Rescue and
Jessica. During World War I, a goat named Billy was adopted by a platoon of
soldiers and made his way across the ocean to be part of the war effort. Billy . .
. • Trained with the soldiers • Was smuggled across the ocean • Got snuck into the
frontlines in a box of oranges • Ate some secret documents and was arrested for
treason • Got trench foot • Head-butted soldiers into a trench and saved them from
a shell • Came back home a decorated war hero This charming true story follows
Sergeant Billy from his small prairie town to the trenches of World War I and
back, through harrowing moments, sad moments, moments of camaraderie and moments
of celebration. This unforgettable goat and the platoon that loved him will
capture your heart!
Stubby the War Dog Ann Bausum 2014 Documents the heroic wartime achievements of a
World War I mascot who was adopted by a soldier as an orphaned pup and who gained
military honors and a display in the Smithsonian Institution for his brave service
behind enemy lines. By the award-winning author of Muckrakers.
Mossy Jan Brett 2012-09-18 Who will help Mossy return home to Lilypad Pond? Mossy,
an amazing turtle with a gorgeous garden growing on her shell, loses her freedom
when Dr. Carolina, a biologist, takes her to live in her Edwardian museum.
Visitors flock to see Mossy, but it is Dr. Carolina's niece, Tory, who notices how
sad Mossy is living in a viewing pavilion. She misses the outdoors and her friend,
Scoot. Dr. Carolina finds a way to keep the spirit of Mossy alive at the museum.
She invites Flora and Fauna to paint Mossy's portrait. Then she and Tory take
Mossy home, where Scoot is waiting for her. Jan Brett fans will pore over the
colorful paintings of Lilypad Pond and lush borders displaying wildflowers, ferns,
butterflies and birds in contrast to elegant spreads of the museum filled with
visitors in stylish Edwardian dress and exquisite borders of shells, rocks,
crystals and birds' eggs. MOSSY gives readers a fascinating look at nature in the
wild and on display in a natural history museum.
Negative Cat Sophie Blackall 2021-08-31 Two-time Caldecott winner Sophie Blackall
spins a winning tale about Max, a feline whose behavior doesn't win any raves,
except from the boy who believes in him and finds a way to turn a negative into a
positive. When a boy is FINALLY allowed to get a cat, he has no doubts about which
one to bring home from the shelter. But Max the cat isn’t quite what the family
expected. He shuns the toy mouse, couldn’t care less about the hand-knitted
sweater, and spends most of his time facing the wall. One by one, the family gives
up on Max, but the boy loves his negative cat so much, he’ll do anything to keep
him. Even the thing he dreads most: practicing his reading. Which, as it turns
out, makes everything positive!
Winnie Sally M Walker 2015-01-20 A picture book account of the true story that
inspired the Winnie-the-Pooh classics follows the experiences of a World War I
veterinarian and soldier who rescued a baby bear, made her his regiment's mascot
and introduced her to Christopher Robin at the London Zoo.
The Bear that Heard Crying Natalie Kinsey-Warnock 1998 A fictionalized retelling
of the true story of three-year-old Sarah Whitcher, who, in 1783, became lost in
the woods of New Hampshire and was protected by a bear until her rescue four days
later.
Are You Awake? Sophie Blackall 2011-05-24 Edward can’t fall asleep, and like most
children, he has a million questions burning to be answered even though it’s way
past his bedtime. In this funny picture book about the all-familiar bedtime
negotiations between child and parent, Edward and his mother talk about everything
from yellow dogs to corn on the cob. Most children (and parents) will recognize
themselves in this gentle ode to bedtime.
Grand Canyon Jason Chin 2017-02-21 Rivers wind through earth, cutting down and
eroding the soil for millions of years, creating a cavity in the ground 277 miles
long, 18 miles wide, and more than a mile deep known as the Grand Canyon. Home to
an astonishing variety of plants and animals that have lived and evolved within
its walls for millennia, the Grand Canyon is much more than just a hole in the
ground. Follow a father and daughter as they make their way through the cavernous
wonder, discovering life both present and past. Weave in and out of time as
perfectly placed die cuts show you that a fossil today was a creature much long
ago, perhaps in a completely different environment. Complete with a spectacular
double gatefold, an intricate map and extensive back matter.
Midnight Mark Greenwood 2015 A foal is born at midnight, on the homestead side of
the river. Coal black. Star ablaze. Moonlight in her eyes. On October 31, 1917,
the 4th and 12th Regiments of the Australian Light Horse took part in one of the
last great cavalry charges in history. Among the first to leap the enemy trenches
was Lieutenant Guy Haydon riding his beloved mare, Midnight. This is their story.
Finding Winnie Lindsay Mattick 2016-05-24 Before Winnie-the-Pooh, there was a real
bear named Winnie. And she was a girl!
The Book Woman of Troublesome Creek Kim Michele Richardson 2019-05-07 RECOMMENDED

Starfish Feels Scared Katie Woolley 2022-08-01 The animals are having fun on the
class field trip to the park, but Starfish feels scared to try something new. Can
anyone help her feel a little bit brave? This relatable story helps kids identify
their feelings and provides useful tools for managing emotions.
My Friend Rabbit Eric Rohmann 2011-02-15 Rabbit saves the day in a most ingeneous
way. When Mouse lets his best friend, Rabbit, play with his brand-new airplane,
trouble isn't far behind. From Caldecott Honor award winner Eric Rohmann comes a
brand-new picture book about friends and toys and trouble, illustrated in robust,
expressive prints. My Friend Rabbit is the winner of the 2003 Caldecott Medal.
Missed Connections 2011-09-22 "Missed Connections is a collection of illustrated
love stories. There's "We Shared a Bear Suit." "If Not for Your Noisy Tambourine."
"Hairy Bearded Swimmer." Each is told in the shorthand of a "missed connection,"
and then illustrated in Chinese ink and watercolor. The anonymous messages are
hopeful and hopeless, funny and sad"-Endgame Samuel Beckett 1958 Four characters play a game of life, concluding with
the exit of one character and the immobility of the remaining three, in a study of
man's relationship to his fellows
A Visit to William Blake's Inn Nancy Willard 1981 A collection of poems describing
the curious menagerie of guests and residents, human and animal, at William
Blake's inn.
The Care and Management of Lies Jacqueline Winspear 2014-07-01 The New York Times
bestselling author of the Maisie Dobbs series turns her prodigious talents to this
World War I standalone novel, a lyrical drama of love struggling to survive in a
damaged, fractured world. By July 1914, the ties between Kezia Marchant and Thea
Brissenden, friends since girlhood, have become strained—by Thea’s passionate
embrace of women’s suffrage, and by the imminent marriage of Kezia to Thea’s
brother, Tom, who runs the family farm. When Kezia and Tom wed just a month before
war is declared between Britain and Germany, Thea’s gift to Kezia is a book on
household management—a veiled criticism of the bride’s prosaic life to come. Yet
when Tom enlists to fight for his country and Thea is drawn reluctantly onto the
battlefield, the farm becomes Kezia’s responsibility. Each must find a way to
endure the ensuing cataclysm and turmoil. As Tom marches to the front lines, and
Kezia battles to keep her ordered life from unraveling, they hide their despair in
letters and cards filled with stories woven to bring comfort. Even Tom’s fellow
soldiers in the trenches enter and find solace in the dream world of Kezia’s
mouth-watering, albeit imaginary meals. But will well-intended lies and selfdeception be of use when they come face to face with the enemy? Published to
coincide with the centennial of the Great War, The Care and Management of Lies
paints a poignant picture of love and friendship strained by the pain of
separation and the brutal chaos of battle. Ultimately, it raises profound
questions about conflict, belief, and love that echo in our own time.
The Adventures of Beekle: The Unimaginary Friend Dan Santat 2014-04-08 Dan
Santat's Caldecott Medal-winning The Adventures of Beekle: The Unimaginary Friend
is a humorous and thoughtful celebration of friends. This magical story begins on
an island far away where an imaginary friend is born. He patiently waits his turn
to be chosen by a real child, but when he is overlooked time and again, he sets
off on an incredible journey to the bustling city, where he finally meets his
perfect match and--at long last--is given his special name: Beekle. The #1 New
York Times bestselling and award-winning author and illustrator Dan Santat-creator of After the Fall and Are We There Yet?--combines classic storytelling
with breathtaking art in an unforgettable tale about friendship, imagination, and
the courage to find one's place in the world.
Rhino in the House Daniel Kirk 2017-03-14 From the award-winning author of the
bestselling Library Mouse series comes a biographical picture book about the true
story of rhino champion Anna Merz and the black rhinoceros Samia. With a portion
of the proceeds being donated to the Lewa Downs Conservancy, this engaging story
is perfect for animal lovers, animal rights enthusiasts, and fans of Me . . .
Jane. When Anna Merz traveled to East Africa, she became appalled at the rampant
poaching that took place there, specifically toward the black rhinoceros. Anna
devoted her life to protecting the wildlife of the region, founding a reserve in
Kenya called Lewa Downs to care for them. Anna kept a watchful eye on the animals,
especially the rhinos. One day, Anna found a small black rhino calf, likely
abandoned by its mother. So she nurtured the calf, named it Samia, fed it special
formula, and even let it sleep in her bed. Everywhere Anna went Samia was never
far behind. The two became so close, in fact, that Anna soon learned how rhinos
communicate with one another. Anna was able to distinguish the rhino’s many
different grunts and what she meant by them: “Snort! Snuff,” cried Samia (“This is
fun!”); “Hoo-hoo-hoo!” she called (“I’m coming!”). But with time, Samia got bigger
. . . and bigger . . . and bigger—to the point where she couldn’t fit inside
Anna’s house any longer. It was time for Anna to make the tough decision she
always knew she would have to make at some point or another: She would need to
reintroduce Samia to the wild so she could lead her life with the rest of her
kind. Richly illustrated with pen, ink, and watercolors, Daniel Kirk’s first
nonfiction picture book brings awareness to wildlife protection and fosters
further understanding of animal rescue and welfare, positioned in a sensitive way
that’s appropriate for young readers. Kirk traveled to Kenya to see the reserve
firsthand and his photographs grace the back matter, which includes an author’s
note and bibliography.
Locomotive Brian Floca 2013-09-03 The Caldecott Medal Winner, Sibert Honor Book,
and New York Times bestseller Locomotive is a rich and detailed sensory
exploration of America’s early railroads, from the creator of the “stunning”
(Booklist) Moonshot. It is the summer of 1869, and trains, crews, and family are
traveling together, riding America’s brand-new transcontinental railroad. These
pages come alive with descriptive details of the journey: the sounds, speed, and
strength of the mighty locomotives; the work that keeps them moving; and the
thrill of travel from plains to mountain to ocean. Come sit inside the caboose,
feel the heat of the engine, watch the landscape race by. Come ride the rails,
come cross the young country!
On a Beam of Light Jennifer Berne 2013-04-23 A boy rides a bicycle down a dusty
road. But in his mind, he envisions himself traveling at a speed beyond imagining,
on a beam of light. This brilliant mind will one day offer up some of the most
revolutionary ideas ever conceived. From a boy endlessly fascinated by the wonders
around him, Albert Einstein ultimately grows into a man of genius recognized the
world over for profoundly illuminating our understanding of the universe. Jennifer
Berne and Vladimir Radunsky invite the reader to travel along with Einstein on a
journey full of curiosity, laughter, and scientific discovery. Parents and
children alike will appreciate this moving story of the powerful difference
finding-winnie-the-true-story-of-the-worlds-most-famous-bear
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BY DOLLY PARTON IN PEOPLE MAGAZINE! A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER A USA TODAY
BESTSELLER A LOS ANGELES TIMES BESTSELLER A PBS BOOK PICK The bestselling
historical fiction novel from Kim Michele Richardson, this is a novel following
Cussy Mary, a packhorse librarian and her quest to bring books to the Appalachian
community she loves, perfect for readers of William Kent Kreuger and Lisa Wingate.
The perfect addition to your next book club! The hardscrabble folks of Troublesome
Creek have to scrap for everything—everything except books, that is. Thanks to
Roosevelt's Kentucky Pack Horse Library Project, Troublesome's got its very own
traveling librarian, Cussy Mary Carter. Cussy's not only a book woman, however,
she's also the last of her kind, her skin a shade of blue unlike most anyone else.
Not everyone is keen on Cussy's family or the Library Project, and a Blue is often
blamed for any whiff of trouble. If Cussy wants to bring the joy of books to the
hill folks, she's going to have to confront prejudice as old as the Appalachias
and suspicion as deep as the holler. Inspired by the true blue-skinned people of
Kentucky and the brave and dedicated Kentucky Pack Horse library service of the
1930s, The Book Woman of Troublesome Creek is a story of raw courage, fierce
strength, and one woman's belief that books can carry us anywhere—even back home.
Look for The Book Woman's Daughter, the next novel from Kim Michele Richardson
coming in May 2022. Other Bestselling Historical Fiction from Sourcebooks
Landmark: The Mystery of Mrs. Christie by Marie Benedict The Engineer's Wife by
Tracey Enerson Wood Sold on a Monday by Kristina McMorris
Things to Look Forward To 2022-03 Everyone needs things to look forward to: big
things and small things, on good days and on bad days, whether we actively create
delight for ourselves or simply allow it to enter our lives. In these pages,
beloved author and illustrator Sophie Blackall has gathered a collection of joys
for all of us - reminders that every day the sun comes up and new babies are born.
She includes suggestions that you bake muffins for a friend, or draw a face on an
egg and put it in the fridge where it will smile at you each time you open the
door. With wisdom, whimsy, and compassion, the 52 illustrated ideas in this book
offer moments of uplift and serendipity for yourself and your loved ones. A
message of hope and solace in hard times and of joyful anticipation at times of
new beginnings - whether you're grieving a loss or starting a new chapter - and
for all the days in between - THINGS TO LOOK FORWARD TO is full of gentle
reminders of the objects, occasions, gestures, and ideas that warm our hearts.
There is always something bright on the horizon, and sometimes that horizon can be
a lot closer than we think.
Hello Lighthouse Sophie Blackall 2018-04-10 A beloved picture book from two-time
Caldecott Medal award-winner Sophie Blackall that transports readers to the
seaside in timeless, nautical splendor! Watch the days and seasons pass as the
wind blows, the fog rolls in, and icebergs drift by. Outside, there is water all
around. Inside, the daily life of a lighthouse keeper and his family unfolds as
the keeper boils water for tea, lights the lamp's wick, and writes every detail in
his logbook. Step back in time and through the door of this iconic lighthouse into
a cozy dollhouse-like interior with the extraordinary award-winning artist Sophie
Blackall.
If You Come to Earth 2020-09-15 From two-time Caldecott Winner author-illustrator
Sophie Blackall! If You Came to Earth is a glorious guide to our home planet, and
a call for us to take care of both Earth and each other. This stunning book is
inspired by the thousands of children Sophie Blackall has met during her travels
around the world in support of UNICEF and Save the Children. • An engaging
storybook about a single curious and imaginative child • Simultaneously funny and
touching • Carries a clear message about the need to care for the earth and each
other If you come to Earth, there are a few things you need to know. . . We live
in all kinds of places. In all kinds of homes. In all kinds of families. Each of
us is different. But all of us are amazing. And, together, we share one beautiful
planet. This masterful and moving picture book is a visually comprehensive guide
to the earth, imbued with warmth and humor. • Ideal for children ages 3 to 5 years
old • A great pick for teachers looking for a crowd-pleasing picture book about
the world for little students • Perfect for parents, grandparents, and caregivers
• You'll love this book if you love books like The Travel Book by Lonely Planet
Kids, Atlas of Adventures by Rachel Williams, and If You Lived Here: Houses of the
World by Giles Laroche.
A Fine Dessert: Four Centuries, Four Families, One Delicious Treat Emily Jenkins
2015-01-27 A New York Times Best Illustrated Book From highly acclaimed author
Jenkins and Caldecott Medal–winning illustrator Blackall comes a fascinating
picture book in which four families, in four different cities, over four
centuries, make the same delicious dessert: blackberry fool. This richly detailed
book ingeniously shows how food, technology, and even families have changed
throughout American history. In 1710, a girl and her mother in Lyme, England,
prepare a blackberry fool, picking wild blackberries and beating cream from their
cow with a bundle of twigs. The same dessert is prepared by an enslaved girl and
her mother in 1810 in Charleston, South Carolina; by a mother and daughter in 1910
in Boston; and finally by a boy and his father in present-day San Diego. Kids and
parents alike will delight in discovering the differences in daily life over the
course of four centuries. Includes a recipe for blackberry fool and notes from the
author and illustrator about their research.
Winnie the Bear M. A. Appleby 2014-05-16 Winnie the Bear is the biography of a
Canadian black bear adopted by Lieutenant Harry Colebourn and named after the city
of Winnipeg. A kind veterinarian who was en route overseas at the beginning of
World War I, Colebourn nurtured the young cub at training camps in Valcartier,
Quebec, and on the Salisbury Plain. Appleby takes us on Winnie and Harry's journey
and through the story of her own research, which is all the more fascinating for
her family's connection to Harry Colebourn. Appleby's insights into the remarkable
chain of events in Winnie the Bear's life reveal the bear's truly inspirational
role in the creation of A. A. Milne's Winnie-the-Pooh books.
A Ball for Daisy Chris Raschka 2011-12-21 Winner of the 2012 Randolph Caldecott
Medal This New York Times Bestseller and New York Times Best Illustrated Book
relates a story about love and loss as only Chris Rashcka can tell it. Any child
who has ever had a beloved toy break will relate to Daisy's anguish when her
favorite ball is destroyed by a bigger dog. In the tradition of his nearly
wordless picture book Yo! Yes?, Caldecott Medalist Chris Raschka explores in
pictures the joy and sadness that having a special toy can bring. Raschka's
signature swirling, impressionistic illustrations and his affectionate story will
particularly appeal to young dog lovers and teachers and parents who have children
dealing with the loss of something special.
Wolf in the Snow Matthew Cordell 2017-01-03 Winner of the 2018 Caldecott Medal A
girl is lost in a snowstorm. A wolf cub is lost, too. How will they find their way
home? Paintings rich with feeling tell this satisfying story of friendship and
trust. Here is a book set on a wintry night that will spark imaginations and warm
hearts, from Matthew Cordell, author of Trouble Gum and Another Brother.
Finding Winnie Lindsay Mattick 2016-08-11 Before there was Winnie-the-Pooh, there
was a real bear named Winnie. Here begins the moving true story of the real bear
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named Winnie adopted by soldiers during World War 1, and the inspiration behind
the nation's best-loved bear, Winnie-the-Pooh. In 1914, Harry Colebourn, a vet on
his way to tend horses in World War 1, followed his heart and rescued a baby bear.
He named her Winnie, and he took her to war. Harry Colebourn's real-life greatgranddaughter tells the true story of a remarkable friendship and an even more
remarkable journey - from the fields of Canada to an army base in England . . .
and finally to London Zoo, where Winnie made another new friend - a boy named
Christopher Robin Milne. . . Finding Winnie was the winner of the 2016 Caldecott
Medal!
At Hell's Gate Claude Anshin Thomas 2006-01-10 In this raw and moving memoir,
Claude Thomas describes his service in Vietnam, his subsequent emotional collapse,
and his remarkable journey toward healing. At Hell's Gate is not only a gripping
coming-of-age story but a spiritual travelogue from the horrors of combat to the
discovery of inner peace—a journey that inspired Thomas to become a Zen monk and
peace activist who travels to war-scarred regions around the world. "Everyone has
their Vietnam," Thomas writes. "Everyone has their own experience of violence,
calamity, or trauma." With simplicity and power, this book offers timeless
teachings on how we can all find healing, and it presents practical guidance on
how mindfulness and compassion can transform our lives. This expanded edition
features: • Discussion questions for reading groups • A new afterword by the
author reflecting on how the current wars in Iraq and Afghanistan are affecting
soldiers—and offering advice on how to help returning soldiers to cope with their
combat experiences
Franz's Phantasmagorical Machine Beth Anderson 2022-05-03 A self-taught inventor
never stops following the call to imagine, discover, create. From the time he is a
small boy, Franz is curious about machines and how they work. He wants to try to
build his own. Even though he’s needed to work on the family farm, and later
marries and has a family of his own, Franz never gives up. He learns and tries and
tests his ideas on his own. And though many don’t understand or appreciate it,
when Franz completes his magnificent, elaborate World Machine, he finally finds an
audience that recognizes his genius. For every child longing to create the most
amazing thing, Franz is sure to inspire their vision.
The Real Winnie Val Shushkewich 2005-09-12 The story of Winnie, the real Canadian
bear that captured the heart of Christopher, son of A.A. Milne, and became
immortalized in the Winnie the Pooh stories, is told against the backdrop of the
First World War. In August 1914, a Canadian soldier and veterinarian named
Lieutenant Harry Colebourn, en route to a training camp in Quebec, purchased a
black bear cub in White River, Ontario, which he named Winnipeg. First a
regimental mascot for Canadians training for wartime service, Winnie then became a
star attraction at the London Zoo, and ultimately inspired one of the best-loved
characters in children’s literature. For those many generations of readers who
adored Winnie the Pooh, and for those intrigued by the unique stories embedded in
Canadian history, this book is a feast of information about a one-of-a-kind bear
set during a poignant period of world history. Today Winnie "lives on" at the
London Zoo, in White River and in Winnipeg. Her remarkable legacy is celebrated in
many ways – from statues and plaques to festivals and museum galleries.
The Mighty Lalouche Matthew Olshan 2013-05-14 In Paris, France, there lived a
humble postman named Lalouche. He was small, but his hands were nimble, his legs
were fast, and his arms were strong. When his job was replaced by an electric car,
he turned to boxing to support himself and his pet finch, Genevieve. But--"You? A
boxer?" the fighters asked. "I could sneeze and knock you down!" Still, Lalouche
refused to give up. And perhaps small Lalouche was just nimble . . . just fast . .
. and just strong enough to beat his fierce competitors. This is a marvelous
story, full of humor and heart, and illustrated by Sophie Blackall, winner of a
New York Times Best Illustrated Award.
Just a Lucky So and So Lesa Cline-Ransome 2016-02-27 He was born "black, poor, and
lucky." The glowing story of "Satchmo"—the great jazz musician, Louis Armstrong.
Louis Armstrong has been called the most important improviser in the history of
jazz. Although his New Orleans neighborhood was poor in nearly everything else, it
was rich in superb music. Young Louis took it all in, especially the cornet
blowing of Joe "King" Oliver. But after a run-in with the police, 11-year-old
Louis was sent away to the Colored Waif’s Home for Boys where he became a
disciplined musician in the school’s revered marching band. Ultimately, he was to
travel the world from Chicago to Paris and would transform jazz through his
improvised singing ("scatting") and masterful trumpet playing. He played with Duke
Ellington, Ella Fitzgerald, Billie Holiday, and other jazz greats of his day.
Armstrong was the first African-American man to host a national radio show, and
the first jazz musiciain to write an autobiography. This is a joyful tribute to
the virtuoso musician and buoyant personality who introduced much of the world to
jazz. The author's note includes a detailed biography and resources to learn more
about Louis Armstrong and jazz.
The Man Who Fell to Earth Walter Tevis 2014-09-29 The “beautiful” novel that
inspired the Showtime series, from a Nebula Award finalist (The New York Times).
The Man Who Fell to Earth tells the story of Thomas Jerome Newton, an alien
disguised as a human who comes to Earth on a mission to save his people.
Devastated by nuclear war, his home planet, Anthea, is no longer habitable. Newton
lands in Kentucky and starts patenting Anthean technology—amassing the fortune he
needs to build a spaceship that will bring the last three hundred Anthean
survivors to Earth. But instead of the help he seeks, he finds only selfdestruction, sinking into alcoholism and abandoning his spaceship, in this
poignant story about the human condition—which has inspired both a film starring
David Bowie and the new series starring Chiwetel Ejiofor—by the acclaimed author
of Mockingbird. “Beautiful science fiction . . . The story of an extraterrestrial
visitor from another planet is designed mainly to say something about life on this
one.” —The New York Times “An utterly realistic novel about an alien human on
Earth . . . Realistic enough to become a metaphor for something inside us all,
some existential loneliness.” —Norman Spinrad, author of The Iron Dream “Those who
know The Man Who Fell to Earth only from the film version are missing something.
This is one of the finest science fiction novels of its period.” —J. R. Dunn,
author of This Side of Judgment
Stubby Michael Foreman 2019-04-02 Stubby was a brave soldier, a loyal friend . . .
and a dog. From an army training camp to the trenches in France, this is the
incredible true story of Sergeant Stubby, the dog who served bravely in World War
I—sniffing out gas attacks, catching spies, and winning the hearts of his fellow
soldiers.
The Baby Tree Sophie Blackall 2014 After learning that his parents are expecting a
baby, a young boy asks several people where babies come from and gets a different
answer from each before his parents have a chance to give the right answer.
Includes advice on answering questions about reproduction.
A Voyage in the Clouds Matthew Olshan 2016-10-11 A hilarious fictionalized
retelling of the first international balloon flight.
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